
WASHINGTON UNIVERSITY

 

BAINT LOUIS

THE HENRY SHAW SCHOOL

OF BOTANY February 2, 1956

Dr. Joshua Lederberg
‘Department of Genetics
University of Wisconsin
Madison, Wisconsin

Dear Joshua:

We have decided to appoint a new staff member to
the Botany Department, and would like to find a person
whose primary interest is in the genetics of micro-
organisms (bacteria, fungi or algae). The appointment
could be at the rank. of Assistant or Associate Professor,
in a salary range of $4500-7500, depending on the candi-
date's qualifications.

I would be grateful for your suggestions on possible
candidates. Can I hear from you soon?

With best regards.

Sincerely yours,

|Benow

BC :da


